
President Melvin Walker 

noon related to the website 

but that portion is for 

Board members only.  I 

invite you all to come and 

participate in the Board 

meeting.  We will be re-

viewing our revised bylaws 

in hopes of presenting it to 

the membership later in 

2011.  The 2011 Court In-

terpreter list should be ap-

proved and there are some 

exciting possibilities in the 

future for legal interpret-

ing.  ALRID would also 

like to have some type of 

state-wide training in 2011 

as the membership has let 

it be known that network-

ing with colleagues 

through out the state is 

needed on an annual basis. 

 

Wishing you all the best in 

2011! 

 

Melvin 

Happy New Year!  With the 

New Year ringing in I am 

thankful for family, friends 

and a job that I truly enjoy 

going to every day.  Is 

there something about our 

profession that ALRID can 

help make better?  If so, 

get involved and make 

change happen!  I truly 

believe we have some of 

the best talent living right 

here in Alabama.  How can 

we bring this talent to-

gether to make ALRID 

stronger and able to offer 

more to our membership?  

In the spirit of the New 

Year please consider how 

you can begin this year by 

contributing to our profes-

sion.  I have found myself 

saying for years that Ala-

bama doesn’t have 

enough interpreters.  

That fact is proven in the 

amount of fees we pay 

for a license annually.  

However, it seems that 

we have the ability to 

break off into groups that 

tend to work against one 

another.  How can we unite 

so that everyone benefits?  

I’m posing lots of ques-

tions here because I know 

that I don’t have all the 

answers.  I encourage each 

and every one of you to get 

involved. 

 

The next ALRID Board 

meeting will be on January 

14, 2011 at the AIDB Re-

gional Center in Birming-

ham.  Thanks to the folks 

at AIDB for allowing us 

the use of their meeting 

space.  The business meet-

ing will be from 9 am until 

noon.  We will have some 

Board training in the after-
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Interpreter FACT: 

What do 

interpreters hate 

being asked? 

“Is sign language 

universal?” 

A laugh is a smile 

that bursts.  

~Mary H. Waldrip~ 

ALRID Board Meeting Date 

ASL Joke: Three Deaf Men on a Train  

Deaf Joke: Warning Signs 
Here are warning signs to tell 

if a Culturally Deaf person has 

become Culturally Hearing:  

• You actually laugh at 

sound puns.  

• When someone asks you 

where you come from, 

you no longer assume 

that he was asking which 

school you went to.  

• You buy a stereo system 

without feeling silly.  

• You actually dance at a 

party instead of talking 

non-stop for hours.  

• You spell by sound rather 

than sight. For example, 

you quit misspelling the 

word "ridiculous" as 

"ridicilous" and start mis-

spelling it as "rediculous". 

• You no longer look directly 

into a person's eyes when 

you talk to him... your eyes 

drift all over the place just 

like a hearing person.  

• You talk in your sleep with 

your voice instead of your 

hands. 

• You understand slang. 

• You can communicate well 

in public without resorting 

to writing.  

• You sit in the back of 

class.  

• You hear a fart before the 

smell actually reaches you. 

• You know when you’re 

making “too much noise” 

while you’re in the public 

restroom or eating in a 

fancy restaurant.  

He explains, “We have so 

many cigars in Cuba, we can 

afford to waste them.” The 

Russian then takes out a new 

bottle of fine native vodka, 

pours himself a shot, then 

casually tosses the nearly-full 

bottle out the window. “We 

have so much vodka in Rus-

Three men: a Cuban, a Rus-

sian, and a Deaf American 

meet on a train. The 

Cuban takes out a fine, 

fresh Havana cigar, 

lights it up, takes a few 

leisurely puffs, and 

tosses the unfinished 

cigar out the window. 

sia, we can afford to waste 

it,” he says. Then the Deaf 

man picks up his sign lan-

guage interpreter and tosses 

him out the window: “We 

have so many hearing people 

in America, we can afford to 

waste them.”  

cussed at this meeting 

include: 

Coordinating 

interpreters for 

the AAD Con-

ference 

Review revised 

version of the 

ALRID Bylaws. Discuss 

ALRID sponsored 

training for the 2011 

Calendar year. 

Update from meeting 

with the AOC 

These are just a few of 

the things to be dis-

cussed.  Feel free to 

attend and observe.  

ALRID Board Meeting 

is scheduled on January 

14, 2011 at 

9:00 AM—

12:00 PM. It 

will be located 

at Birmingham 

AIDB Regional 

Center.  

Things that will be dis-

“Conscience  

is the perfect  

interpreter  

of life.”  

~Karl Barth ~ 

T H E  A L R I D  N E W S …  
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SERID 2011 

October 15 - 19 

Montgomery, 

Alabama 

Renaissance 

Montgomery  

Hotel & Spa 

Convention  

Center  
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The ALRID News                            
ADVERTISING! 

ALRID does not necessarily endorse or support any products or 

businesses whose advertisements appear in the ALRID Newsletter. 

The ALRID Board makes the final decision on which ads to publish.         

                             

ADVERTISING RATES:                                                

 Full-page ad:  $20.00               

 Half-page ad:  $10.00              

 Quarter page ad:  $5.00                 

 Business card ad:  $2.50 

 

Email print-ready ad to:                                                                                                   

Amelia.England@rehab.alabama.gov 

Send appropriate fee to:                                                                                  

 Sue Graham, Vice-President                                                       

 The ALRID NEWS                                                                               

 3867 Coaling Road                               

 Sylacauga, AL  35151                                                                 

 Home: 256.369.1057                                           

 Cell: 276.708.5885                                                           

 Email: msueg13@charter.net   

The ALRID News                            
NEWSLETTER INFORMATION 

 

Editor: Amelia J. England    

Videophone: (205) 210-4067                                          

Email:  Amelia.England@rehab.alabama.gov 

 

Volume 10 Publication Dates: 

 

Issue 1: JUL/AUG Submissions Deadline: JUL 15 

Issue 2: SEP/OCT Submissions Deadline: SEP 15 

Issue 3: NOV/DEC Submissions Deadline: NOV 15 

Issue 4: JAN/FEB Submissions Deadline: JAN 15 

Issue 5: MAR/APR Submissions Deadline: MAR 15 

Issue 6: MAY/JUN Submissions Deadline: MAY 15 

We’re on the web! 
www.alrid.org 

Editor, The ALRID News 

% Amelia J. England, ADRS 

1305 James I. Harrison Jr. Pkwy East 

Tuscaloosa, AL 35405 

Video Phone: 205-210-4067 

Fax: 205-554-1369 

E-mail: Amelia.england@rehab.alabama.gov 


